
 
July - September 2021
Entity Activities Report

Contact Information

Name: MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT Phone: 2024625747

Email: info@mpp.org
Address: 2370 Champlain St NW

Washington,DC
20009

Reported Compensation:

Date Type Value Paid To

Jul 31, 2021 Salary $687.75 JARED MOFFAT

Aug 31, 2021 Salary $687.75 JARED MOFFAT

Sep 30, 2021 Salary $687.75 JARED MOFFAT

Jul 01, 2021 Salary $5,000.00 CAPITOL COMMUNICATIONS GROUP

Aug 01, 2021 Salary $5,000.00 CAPITOL COMMUNICATIONS GROUP

Sep 01, 2021 Salary $5,000.00 CAPITOL COMMUNICATIONS GROUP

Reported Expenditures:

Date Amount Beneficiary Paid To Reason On Behalf Of

No Expenditures reported.

Reported Anything of Value:

Date Type Value Paid To Beneficiary Title Office Location

No Anything Of Value reported.

Reported Contributions:

Date Amount Paid To Beneficiary Office Contribution Type

No Contributions reported.

Reported Subjects:

Filed date: Oct 15, 2021 04:49 PM



Marijuana

JARED MOFFAT on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

MATTHEW HENRY SCHWEICH on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

NICHOLAS HEMOND via CAPITOL COMMUNICATIONS GROUP on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

PETER BAPTISTA via CAPITOL COMMUNICATIONS GROUP on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

Reported Bills:

H5307

H5307 Promote JARED MOFFAT on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

H5452

H5452 Promote JARED MOFFAT on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

H5453

H5453 Promote JARED MOFFAT on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

S0568

S0568 Promote JARED MOFFAT on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

Reported Public Bodies:

Governor, Office of

PETER BAPTISTA via CAPITOL COMMUNICATIONS GROUP on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

Reported Executive Officials:

Governor

NICHOLAS HEMOND via CAPITOL COMMUNICATIONS GROUP on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

PETER BAPTISTA via CAPITOL COMMUNICATIONS GROUP on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

House

PETER BAPTISTA via CAPITOL COMMUNICATIONS GROUP on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT

Senate

PETER BAPTISTA via CAPITOL COMMUNICATIONS GROUP on behalf of MARIJUANA POLICY PROJECT


